

2018/11/01 Start: 16:35 UTC **End:** 16:45 UTC

Participants: Eric Loos, Matt Griswold, Florian Hibler, Steve McManus

Agenda:

- Minutes of last call: status
- Follow up on action points: status
- Quote for next development; discussion, there are additional items compared to #313 that make sense:
 - Comparison:
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1l63mo3qluyjBJ8Rco9oT-td8-k0aXr9ikk_AixmgdkQ/edit?usp=sharing
 - 20C Quote:
<https://drive.google.com/file/d/119kgiiV4eI6laxLpho2j7Mg2zysuKIAX/view?usp=sharing>
 - Eric to put this up for vote after call
 - Do we have a budget sheet?
 - Not at the moment
 - Bottleneck is getting approval, not \$ right now, so hasn't been a priority
 - Would be good to get one setup so we can lookback at spending/get new folks up to speed
- Feedback on newcomer intro document
 - Some people looked, but no feedback given yet
- Eric to setup another call for November to discuss bigger issues